BIG SIX TOWERS, INC.

A HOUSING COOPERATIVE SPONSORED BY NEW YORK TYPOGRAPHICAL UNION NO.6

60-10 Queens Boulevard Woodside, NY 11377 (718) 898-7022 Fax: (718) 397-1784

MEMORANDUM

To:

All residents of Big Six Towers

From:

Management Office

Date:

June 23, 2022

Re:

Closure of Pathway in Back of Building 3 & Parking Area by Power Plant

Please be advised that the installation for our new chiller is not yet completed. In order to facilitate the process, it is necessary for the contractor to provide us with a temporary chiller until such time that the new chiller is fully installed. This temporary chiller will be staged in the rear parking lot of the shopping center; the parking lot adjacent to the Power Plant.

Therefore, the parking lot behind the power plant, as well as, all pathways surrounding that area need to remain closed for everyone's safety.

Please be observant of all signage and closed off areas. We anticipate this work to take a few weeks to complete. We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your cooperation.

Thank you!